This matter is being dealt with by:

Ross Marshall Tel: 0115 977 4473

E-mail: Ross.marshall@nottscc.gov.uk



Planning ref: 20/01242/FULM

Our ref: 19/20-183

Consultation received: 18/12/20

Matt Lamb
Director of Growth and Regeneration
Newark and Sherwood District Council
Castle House
Great North Road
Newark
NG24 1BY

FAO Application Case Officer

Wednesday, 20 October 2021

Dear Matt Lamb

PROPOSAL: Construction of a solar farm and battery stations together with all associated

works, equipment and necessary infrastructure.

LOCATION: Halloughton, Southwell,

Please refer to our previous comments dated 31 July 2020

Informative

We ask to be re-consulted with any changes to the submitted and approved details of any FRA or Drainage Strategy which has been provided. Any deviation from the principles agreed in the approved documents may lead to us objecting to the discharge of conditions. We will provide you with bespoke comments within 21 days of receiving a formal consultation.

Yours sincerely

Ross Marshall

Ross Marshall Principal Flood Risk Management Officer

Please ensure any consultations are sent to flood.team@nottscc.gov.uk